
Do you own a dog? Do you use the Leesburg Dog Park at Old Izaak Walton Park? 

Or would you like to? We are considering expanding the park to incorporate a 

small dog area for those under 25 lbs. and we’d love to know what you think!  

Your thoughts, ideas and suggestions are important to us as we continue  

improvements for our four legged friends. 

Here’s a brief description of the proposed small dog area:  The space would be 

roughly 70’ by 90’. Plans include a partially cleared and graded area, added fill 

material and 6-8 larger shade trees would remain; with a new fence & gate to 

match the existing Dog Park. 

Share your thoughts with us by emailing Bill Ference:  wference@leesburgva.gov 

Thank you! 




